									Be It Remembered that the Greene County 
									Council met in Special Session on Tuesday,
									August 15, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. in the 
									Commissioners’ Room on the third floor
									of the Courthouse.
.

The meeting was called to order by Council President Jerry Frye.

Those present were:  Jerry Frye, Hal Harp, Gregg Roudebush, D. Joe Huntington, Roger Weaver, Mike Riggleman and Jonas Uland.
 
Re:  2018 Budget Meeting Discussion
The County Council heard from many different county offices and departments with regard to their 2018 proposed budgets.  These included the Community Event Center, EMA, EMS, IT, Probation, Prosecutor, Public Defender, Sheriff, Superior, Treasurer, Veteran.  The Council also discussed the need to trim about $1,700,000.00 from the combined $21,414,959.74 proposed 2018 County Budget as recommended by Ben Roeger of C.L. Coonrod.  No other business other than the upcoming 2018 Budget Hearings was discussed and no actions were taken. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Council received for review the Counties Maximum Levies.

There being no further business to come before the Council, Gregg Roudebush made a motion to adjourn.  Joe Huntington seconded the motion.  Motion passed.
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